

To: Marisol Casado President, World Triathlon

Pristine, 25 March 2024

Dear President,

This letter is issued on behalf of National Olympic Committee of Kosovo stating that National Federation of Triathlon is recognized as the National Governing Body for the sport of triathlon in Kosovo. Moreover, National Federation of Triathlon is currently an organization in good standing with the National Olympic Committee of Kosovo

We would also like to provide you with the following information regarding the organization of National Federation of Triathlon:

Address: Str, Agim Ramadani, House of Sport

President: Naim Gashi

Secretary General: Gazmend Maxhuni

Should you have any doubts or questions, please feel free to contact us.

Besim Aliti, General Secretary